

UTTOXETER RURAL PARISH COUNCIL

STRAMSHALL PLAYING FIELDS - VILLAGE QUESTIONNAIRE.

9th September 2020.

Dear Residents,

As you may know, the goal posts on the playing fields were moved to the side of the pitch, while a play inspection company provided a report to the Parish Council about the safety of the location of one of the goal posts in relation to the Climbing Frame. The report confirmed that it was too close to the climbing frame and the Council decided to reinstate them, but with a smaller size pitch (5 aside).

Unfortunately, just before the July meeting, the goal posts were broken beyond repair and the Council considered this an urgent health and safety issue and removed them.

The Parish Council held an extraordinary meeting in August 2020** to discuss the goal posts, due to a question of ownership being raised by the Stramshall Village Park Committee.

At the meeting, it was resolved to post a questionnaire to all residents of Stramshall asking them the following questions:

		 '	rish Council resolved to install a 5 aside pitch, the size was decided due to the 7 aside goal posts). Do you want this facility?
YES	/	NO	Please circle your answer
<u>Ques</u>	tion 2	<u>2</u> – Do you	want a formally marked (FM) pitch or just two goal posts (GP)on site?
FM	-	GP	Please circle your answer
Ques	tion 3	<u>3</u> – What o	other suggestions do you have for equipment/facilities on the playing field?*
Your n	ame:_		
Vour a	ddres	s and nost	trode:

Thank you for taking the time to complete this questionnaire and we should have the results in the 6th October 2020 Parish Council meeting.

*Please note will need funding to be raised for equipment.

** All Parish Council minutes are on the website - https://uttoxeterruralparishcouncil.org.uk/

COULD WE ASK YOU TO RETURN YOUR ANSWERS TO: The Olive Tree Café, High Street, Stramshall BY 29th SEPTEMBER 2020